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To:  Pastors and Parochial Administrators 

From:  Bryan J. Visitacion, Director of Media & Communications 

Date:  April 20, 2020 

Subject:   Updates to list of livestreaming Masses  

 

Hello. 

 

Did you know? Throughout the Diocese of Sacramento, nearly half of our parishes are livestreaming Masses. This is an incredible 

response to meeting our parishioners through the use of technology. 

 

We are continuing to compile the schedules of all parish livestreams. 

 

If your parish livestream schedule was previously submitted during the Lenten season or Holy Week, please review your listing for 

accuracy and let me know of any updates: www.scd.org/coronavirus/livestream-mass 

 

If your parish livestream is not listed, simply email me the following and I will include it: 

 

 Parish and city 

 Schedule and language (ex. Monday-Friday 9am English, Sunday 10am English, etc.) 

 The URL where it will be livestreamed (parish website, Facebook Page, YouTube channel, etc.) 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Bryan J. Visitacion 

Director of Media & Communications 

bvisitacion@scd.org 
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